
POWER AUTHORITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK 
INDIAN POINT NO. 3 NUCLEAR POWER PLANT 

P. 0. BOX 215 BUCHANAN, N. Y. 10511 

TELEPHONE; 914-739-8200 

January 16, 1981 
IP-DQ-11403 

Boyce H. Grier, Directo r 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region I 
631 Park Ave.  
King of Prussia, PENN 19406 

Dear Mr. Grier: 

Based on discussions of my staff with Todd Jackson (1/8/81) and 
Robert Borres (1/16/81) of Region I, we will be submitting a revised 
response to Inspection 50-286/80-11 by January 23, 1981.  

Very Truly Yours, 

S. S. 1'ulla/ 

Resident Manager 

DQ/pw 

cc: Director of Nuclear Regulation (2 copies) 
Office of Management Information and Program Control 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

T. Rebelowski, Resident Inspector


